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Patrice Givens

From: Caltrain <calmod+caltrain.com@ccsend.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 10:20 AM

To: cacsecretary [@caltrain.com]
Subject: You're Invited to Tour Our New Electric Trains on July 29th!

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from
unknown senders. i
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Join us as we unveil
Caltrain's first electric train!

DETAILS

Saturday, July 29, 2023
10 a.m. to 2 p.m.




Diridon Station
65 Cahill Street
San Jose, CA 95110
RSVP

Be among the first to board Caltrain’s new, modern electric trains as we unveil the
future of our service. Explore the spacious interiors, learn about the exciting new

features, and get a glimpse of what Caltrain will be like in 2024.

In addition to exploring the new electric train, there will be food trucks,
games/activity booths, and additional community resources to visit. We look forward

to sharing the new electric trains with you.
For more information check out caltrain.com/electric-train-tour.
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Patrice Givens

From: Michelle Quiros <mquiros0213@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 9:18 PM

To: dlohse@scu.edu; rbaumgartner@scu.edu; Communications; Tasha Bartholomew;
Wasilco, Jadie; PRA; Board (@caltrain.com); LPMG; Construction@caltrain.com; Caltrain,
Bac (@caltrain.com); council@redwoodcity.org; cacsecretary [@caltrain.com]

Subject: Sad experience

Attachments: 20230601_203201,jpg; 20230601_203150,jpg:; 20230601_205258.jpg; 20230601_
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Some people who received this message don't often get email from mquiros0213@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
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unknown senders.

It's sad when hardworking immigrants like me working 2 jobs going home at 9 in the evening are forced to endure loud
and insensitive white privileged students from SCU.

Can't these kids who are heading to SF to party talk quietly? Or maybe they need attention?



